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December  15,  1932.

Dear  Mr.  Schweinfurths;

I  certainly  appreciate  the  trouble  that
you  have  taken  in  supplying  the  records  of  the  British  Honduras
orchids.  The  additions  are  a  rather  substantial  enlargement
of  the  original  list!

We  thank  you  also  for  the  determinations  of  the  several
sheets  sent  on  loan.  The  specimens  were  received  several  days
ago.

In  the  near  future  I  hope  to  sort  out  a  lot  of  miscellaneous
Peruvian  plants,  mounted  sheets,  and  then  we  shall  send  a  num-
ber  of  rochids  that  I  know  are  to  be  found  there.

Sincerely  yours,

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE, PUBLICATIONS AND PACKAGES
TO FIELD MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY, CHICAGO, U. S. A.
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